HILLEL HIGHLIGHTS

After participating in Drexel Hillel's Shabbat Hosting Lab
fellowship, students reflected on their takeaways:

I really appreciated the
idea of intentionality.
Intentionally bringing

people together to create

a space of rest is so
powerful.
-Atara S.

I used the ideas of
community,
preparation, and
kindness to create a fun
and epic experience.
-Eli L.
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Before hosting my dinner,
I put a lot of thought
about the flow of the
night, where everybody
would sit, how to make
things pretty, and the
whole purpose of why I
was hosting, and I think it
definitely made a
difference in the whole
vibe of the night.

-Rina S.
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We Walk to
Remember

Each year on Yom
HaShoah, AEPi and Drexel
Hillel collaborate to
organize We Walk to
Remember, a silent march
across campus in silence
to raise awareness of
Holocaust Remembrance
Day and remember the
millions of victims of
perished. Over 40
students participated in
this year's march.

Pictured below: Drexel
students gathered at the
Perelman Center for this

year's Walk to Remember.



